
	

	

A RESOLUTION BY THE ABBOTT LOOP COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

IN SUPPORT OF REMOVAL OF CONTAMINATED SOIL INSIDE THE SLEDDING 
HILL AT SPRUCE PARK 

 

WHEREAS: In 2004 contaminated soil was encountered during construction of 84th avenue.   

WHEREAS: In 2005 the MOA commissioned a report and work plan by Golder and Associates for 
disposal of the contaminated soil that included two options:   

1) Remove the contaminated soil and dispose of at the Anchorage Municipal Landfill or 
 

2) Construct a sledding hill using the contaminated soil, cap it with 2 feet of clean fill and 
maintain DEC mandated Institutional Controls consisting of  biannual inspections at 
breakup and freeze up and submitting written reports every 2 years to the Alaska 
Department of Environmental Conservation. 

 

WHEREAS: In 2006 the MOA decided to go with option 2. 

WHEREAS: The ALCC is concerned that the MOA has significant challenges meeting the 
Institutional Controls. 

WHEREAS:  The presence of contaminated soil in the sledding hill is not compatible with the 
community’s’ full use and enjoyment of Spruce Park, 

WHEREAS:  The Abbott Loop Community Council approves of and supports removal and disposal 
of the contaminated soil in the sledding hill.  

NOW BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED, The Abbott Loop Community Council approves and 
supports requesting the MOA’s concurrence and assistance in removing and disposing of the 
contaminated soil in the Spruce Park sledding hill. 

ADOPTED This _____ day of August 2022 

 

 

________________________________________ 

Bruce Roberts,   Board President 


